
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We hope that your son/daughter is able to make the most of today's Learning Consolidation 
Day to catch up on any work missed and to submit any assignments that may not have been 
uploaded yet. 
 

 If your child is in the good position of being up-to-date with everything then we have 
created this page of extra-curricular activities and experiences for them (and possibly 
the whole family) to enjoy: 
 
http://www.balshaws.org.uk/padlet  

 

 We hope that you are also making the most of Careers week which we are now almost 
halfway through.  Your child has the opportunity to engage with some amazing local, 
national and multi-national employers. 
 
Please visit: 
 
http://www.balshaws.org.uk/events/2021-02-08-balshaw-s-online-careers-week-from-
monday-8th-february-to-friday-12th-february  to find out more. 

 

Kind regards 
 
Mr Steven Haycocks 
HEADTEACHER 
BALSHAW'S CHURCH OF ENGLAND HIGH SCHOOL 
 
Your Word is a lamp for my feet and a light on my path.  (Psalm 119, vs 105) 
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